
                                                                                        
 
 

Oakwood School 
Oak Farm 
Heath Road 
Bagworth 
Leicestershire 
CV13 0JD 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
registration.enquiries@education.gov.uk 

                                                                            Our ref: 855/6021 
 
Dear Mr Parkes 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your proposal to move to new premises at Oak Farm, 
Heath Road, Bagworth, Leicestershire, CV13 0JD has been approved. 
 
Please ensure that you revise your ‘fire risk assessment’ of the workplace as required by 
The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 to reflect the current position at your 
school. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kaye Callaghan 
Independent Education and Boarding Team 
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